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2018 CALIFORNIA STREET TUNER SOFTWARE COMPATIBILITY DELAY

Purpose for Service Bulletin
To notify California dealers of a delay in Street Tuner software compatibility for the 2018 XL1200NS (Iron 1200) and XL1200XS
(FORTY-EIGHT Special).

Summary and Parts Affected
41000008C – Screamin' Eagle® Pro Street Tuner (Software only)

All Screamin' Eagle calibrations for these models are approved for use in all 50 states. However, there has been a delay in the
release of Pro Street Tuner software controls for California models. The calibrations should be accessible for California models
by the end of May 2018.

NOTE
The Pro Street Tuner software checks for updates every time the user opens the application. Immediately upon release, the
updated software is available for install on the user's computer following this check for updates.

Questions
Direct all questions to a Dealer Services Representative.
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